
 
 

Current report no. 28/2014 
 
Date: August 12, 2014 
 

Correction of the current report no. 28/2014 regarding information on conclusion of an important 

contract 

 

The Management Board of MLP Group S.A. ("Company") informs that an incorrect amount of the 

investment loan was contained in the current report no. 28/2014 published on August 12, 2014. The 

amount published was „16.663.548,00 Euro (sixteen milion six hundred and sixty-three thousand five 

hundred and forty-eight Euro)”, while the amount should be: 16.633.548,00 Euro (sixteen milion six 

hundred and thirty-three thousand five hundred and forty-eight Euro)”. The remainder of the contents of 

the current report no. 28/2014 remains unchanged. 

  

Legal basis: 

Legal basis: § 6 Section 2. of the Ordinance of the Minister of Finance on the current and periodic reports issued by 
the issuers of securities and on conditions of deeming the information required by the provisions of law of a state 
not being a member state as equivalent (Journal of Laws no. 33 / 2009 item 259 as amended). 

 


